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Nursery Rhyme/Story Corner:  

The children love acting out stories. Here are some action shots from Goldilocks and 

The Three Bears.  

 



  

  

  

    

The Goldilock Twins     Who’s been eating my porridge! 

 

   

Who’s been sleeping in my bed!  Goldilocks makes a run for it.  

     

Gingerbread men 



  

  

  

 

Team work! 

 

 Our WOODSTOCK ELF- Left us a SURPISE! 

 

 

 

Look at our classroom    We got pencils & party hats    We just had to celebrate! 



  

  

  

 

 

Drama with Caolfionn – This month we explored:  

“The Elves and the Shoemaker” 

 

 

MATHS in ACTION! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Using Numicon  

 

 

WE have sent home the children’s activities folders with their Sound copies, worksheets and some 

books (Maths Home-link, Handwriting & Gaeilge). This is simply a precautionary measure! Please 

do not write in or go ahead with any of these books. I hope to welcome you all back safely at 8:45 

am on Thursday the 6th of January 2022! Remember we closed for Winter Holidays at 11:45am on 

Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Please keep stay safe and well everyone! 

 

Have a Wonderful Winter Break 

& 

A Happy New Year 

 

Nicola & Loraine 


